
NMRL’s Recent Graduate Dr. Gene Siegel to Join 
AFRL 

 
NMRL’s most recent graduate Dr. Gene Siegel will be joining Air Force 

Research Laboratory as a Senior Materials Engineer. He will be stationed at 

Wright-Patterson Air Force Base in Dayton, Ohio. Dr. Siegel started his 

Ph.D. under Dr. Tiwari’s supervision in Fall 2011 and graduated in Fall 

2015. During his Ph.D., he published 10 research papers in peer reviewed 

international journals and did several conference presentations. At AFRL, 

Dr. Siegel will be working in Dr. Michael Snure’s group in Sensors 

Directorate. Dr. Snure is also Prof. Tiwari’s former Ph.D. student.  

 

 
 


